
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Christine Willett, 
 
 
Thank you for your reply dated 20 November 2019 and your invitation to participate in ICANN’s 
review and accountability processes. While we prefer to conclude our discussions on the 
delegation of .internet with the GDD staff in an amicable, cooperative manner, we understand 
that the processes you recommend might be more expeditious and will investigate those 
opportunities. In any case, we intend to continue our discussions with ICANN in an open and 
friendly manner. 
 
We will come back to ICANN with our next steps on the way forward on .internet.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sivasubramanian Muthusamy 
Proprietor 
Nameshop 
 
 
 
26 November 2019 
 
 
 
 
 

 


